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Hello, 

My name is Bob Henman, I reside at 

My wife and I are concerned that the proposed exploratory drilling project along Wabash Springs 

Road could adversely affect our water well. We have a 360 ft deep well with great tasting water. 

We would hate to see our aquifer contaminated or possibly drained by these test wells. 

I believe t hat some kind of an environmental study be done to determine how the project w ill affect 

the aquifer our well is in. 

Unfortunately we cannot attend the meeting this Thursday due to a prior commitment for our 

granddaughter. 

Thank you, 

Bob and Karen Henman 
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